## **CNAS UAAC NEWSLETTER**

WINTER 2024 VOLUME I

CNAS UNDERGRADUATE ACADEMIC ADVISING CENTER



## **WELCOME TO WINTER 2024!**

Welcome back Highlanders! We hope that you all had a festive, as well as restful, winter break and are ready to tackle the Winter 2024 quarter. With the start of the quarter, come some important deadlines for you to be aware of, so make sure to review the "Upcoming Dates & Deadlines" section of our newsletter. We'd also like to point out that we'll continue to offer our "General Undergraduate Advising Check-ins," also known as GUAC, during this winter quarter, but with a few updates. Please review the GUAC information below for all details. The start of the quarter is always a busy time for advising, so GUAC is a great resource for getting your general questions answered quickly, so be sure to stop by for a GUAC advising meeting at the Advising Center at 1223 Pierce Hall. We wish you all the best at the start of this new year and new academic quarter!

## **UPCOMING DATES & DEADLINES**

- Friday, Jan 19 Last day to add/drop a course via R'web, no W on transcript for drops (after this date you will need to submit an enrollment adjustment form, EAF, to withdraw from a course, you will receive a W on your transcript)
- Friday, Jan 19 at 12noon Last day to submit a <u>part-time fee</u> <u>waiver</u> if only enrolled in 10 units or less
- Friday, Jan 26 at 12noon Last day to add a course with an enrollment adjustment form (EAF) and permission from the instructor (EAFs will be available starting in week 3 on MyForms.ucr.edu)
- You can always find all important dates & deadlines for each quarter on the UCR Academic Calendar: registrar.ucr.edu/calendar



